
 

 

 

Wednesday, 07 June 2023 

 

RE: Year 7 Parents Evening 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to invite you to our Year 7 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 20th of June 2023, 3.30-6.30pm.  

We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy as we work together to improve the life chances of your 
child.  

Your child has an appointment slip where they can arrange 5-minute meetings with their teachers for you 
to attend. You are encouraged to meet all your child’s teachers. Teachers will hold meetings in their 
teaching rooms which will allow them to give you quality feedback on how your child can maximise 
progress.  

Pupil ‘helpers’ and maps of the school will be available on the evening to assist in locating classrooms. I 
hope that you will find the event useful and rewarding.   

Please note that our Head of SEND (Miss Smith) will also be in school and available to speak to.   

We look forward to seeing you on the 20th.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. Day 
Head of Year 7 
 
Mr Day (Head of Year 7) - kday@cityofderbyacademy.org  
Mrs Kamaran (Deputy Head of Year 7) - akamaran@cityofderbyacademy.org  
Miss Smith (Head of SEND) - nsmith@cityofderbyacademy.org  
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